
May 8, 2019 

 

Honorable Nik Kovac 

Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 3RD ALD. DIST. - FILE #190126 

INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING 7:00 AM TO 9:00 PM EXCEPT 

SUNDAY ON NORTH BROADWAY FROM NORTH WATER STREET 

NORTH TO THE MILWAUKEE RIVER, ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

NORTH MILWAUKEE STREET FROM EAST LYON STREET TO 

NORTH WATER STREET, ON NORTH MILWAUKEE STREET FROM 

NORTH WATER STREET NORTH TO THE MILWAUKEE RIVER, ON 

EAST PLEASANT STREET FROM NORTH WATER STREET TO A 

POINT 300 FEET WEST, ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

NORTH WATER STREET FROM NORTH MILWAUKEE STREET TO 

EAST PLEASANT STREET, ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

NORTH WATER STREET FROM NORTH BROADWAY TO 

NORTH MILWAUKEE STREET AND ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

NORTH WATER STREET FROM EAST PLEASANT STREET 

TO A POINT 400 FEET NORTH  

 

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of The North End development on North Water Street, 

legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the 

above-captioned parking restrictions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:lb 

 

c: Common Council 



May 8, 2019 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject: 4TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190126  

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

NORTH JACKSON STREET FROM A POINT 130 FEET SOUTH OF 

EAST WELLS STREET TO A POINT 20 FEET SOUTH THEREOF  

       

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from Northwestern Mutual on behalf of their 777 North 

Van Buren Street property to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that motorists exiting the properties 

driveway on North Jackson Street have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling southbound on North 

Jackson Street when vehicles park close to the driveway. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we 

recommend installing this restriction to increase sight visibility.  

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:lb 

 

c: Common Council 



May 8, 2019 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject: 10TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190126  

REMOVE NO PARKING ON NORTH 52ND STREET FROM 

WEST CHAMBERS STREET TO A POINT 70 FEET NORTH   

       
Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of a local resident, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:lb 

 

c: Common Council 



May 8, 2019 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 8TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190126 

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

SOUTH 38TH STREET FROM WEST BURNHAM STREET 

TO A POINT 75 FEET NORTH 

 

REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

SOUTH 38TH STREET FROM WEST BURNHAM STREET 

TO WEST MAPLE STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local business owner to remove a portion of the no 

parking restriction on the west side of South 38th Street between West Burnham Street to West Maple 

Street. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that all but 75 feet of the “No 

Parking” restriction can be removed, thereby restoring additional on-street parking in this area, and still 

provide the necessary clearance for traffic flow on South 38th Street. 

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:lb 

 

c: Common Council 



May 8, 2019 

  

Honorable Terry L. Witkowski 

Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

  

SUBJECT: 13TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190126 

REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON 

SOUTH HOWELL AVENUE FROM 

EAST BOLIVAR AVENUE TO WEST MARTIN LANE 

         

Dear Alderman Witkowski: 

  

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:lb 

 

c: Common Council 
 


